
Important 
Notice! 

 
“The Department of Public Works Utilities 
Division, is asking their customers on the 

Friendsville water system to conserve water 
through Monday, February 12th.  We are 

unable to produce water at the water 
treatment plant due to a residential fuel oil 

spill into the Youghiogheny River.  Your 
cooperation would be beneficial to all system 

customers.” 
 

The town just received notification today of this matter. 

 
Thank you, 
The Mayor and Town Council 

 


